
The use of phones, music players or any other 
unauthorized devices during testing or breaks 
is prohibited. If you access any of these devices, 
or if your device makes any noise, we will:

4 �DISMISS you from testing

4 CANCEL your scores

4 Possibly CONFISCATE your phone or device

Cell Phone Use 
Is Not Allowed!

Observed or suspected violations of any test security 
policy can be anonymously reported at 609-406-5430 or 
testsecurity@info.collegeboard.org.
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